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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Incident Number:  17-0083729 

Information Contact:  Tony Hill, Battalion Chief  

Incident Type:  Structure Fire 

Date/Time of Incident:  October 5, 2017 / 9:22 PM 

Incident Location: 200 Block of N. Ventura Avenue 

Cause:  Under Investigation 

Injuries: None  

Number of Personnel: 18 

Fire Equipment: 3 Engine Companies, 1 Support, 1 Light / Air, 1 Command  

Agencies Involved:  Ventura City Fire Department, Ventura County Fire, Santa Paula Fire  

 

Narrative:  On the above date and time Ventura City Fire Department responded to a report of 

smoke and fire in a residential home.  Upon arrival fire crews found a fire burning underneath of 

a raised foundation house and extending into the interior of the home.  Firefighters extinguished 

the fire seventeen minutes after arrival. The home, which had burned a year earlier, was 

unoccupied at the time of the fire.   

 

The cause of the fire is suspicious and remains under investigation.  No firefighters were injured 

as a result of this incident. 

 

(Photos on next page) 
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